
COUNTERTOP QUICK GUIDE

CARA HART     715-937-4164

$20-$25 per square foot.  3-5 days to complete.

Everything is customizable. We
work together to find a color and
design to match your space.

Epoxy is an affordable way to
achieve a stone-like look, without
the cost of real stone. The epoxy
used is food safe, durable, and UV  
resistant. 

Before project start date,
countertops need to be cleared,
cleaned, and appliances moved
away. Room temperature remains
between 72-80 degrees during
the project. Prep and clean up are
included.

Top coat is scratch, impact, and
heat resistant. Top coat is smooth,
but does have slight texture,
similar to an orange peel. 

Use neutral, non-abrasive
cleaners. Use hot pads for hot
items and cutting boards when
cutting.

HOW MUCH?

WHAT COLORS ARE AVAILABLE?

TOP COAT?

WHAT DOES THE
HOMEOWNER NEED TO DO?

HOW LONG?

WHY EPOXY?

CARE?

SINK REMOVAL?

Homeowner will have a licensed
plumber remove the sink for the
project.

ADVANTAGE
EPOXY


